
22nd June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to announce that sports day will be going ahead as normal this year and we will be welcoming

spectators back. Children will be competing in house group teams for the Sports House Trophy. KS1 and KS2 sports

day will be held on Monday 4th July. KS1 will be from 9.15am and KS2 from 1.30pm. This day is of course weather

permitting.

As the children are competing in house teams, they will need to wear a coloured top to represent their house team.

KS1 will receive a hard copy of this letter which will highlight their team colour. If any KS2 children are unsure of their

team, please ask them to check with their class teacher.

We are kindly asking for KS1 to come to school on Monday 4th July in their PE kit and house colour t-shirt which they

can wear until the end of the school day. KS2 will need their PE kit/house colour t-shirt in school on the day to

change into at lunchtime. Please ensure the children have trainers, a water bottle, sun cream applied and a sun hat.

House Team:

Bear- blue top

Wolves- red top

Tigers- orange top

Leopards- green top

Lions- yellow top

We are very much looking forward to the Sports Day event and we hope to see you there in support of the children.

Yours faithfully

Miss Smith


